

PARISH OF TERREBONNE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

January 5, 2011 Media Contact: Doug M. Bourg (985) 873-6401, dmbourg@tpcg.org

Kenneth Feinberg to Hold Public Meeting in Terrebonne Parish

Parish President Michel Claudet is pleased to announce that Mr. Kenneth Feinberg will be holding another public meeting in Terrebonne Parish on Tuesday, January 11. The location and time of this meeting is being finalized and will be announced in the near future.

Mr. Feinberg was appointed by President Obama and BP to oversee the independent claims process for those impacted by the BP oil spill.

###